
  

Town of Kennebunkport 
Selectmen/Budget Board Meeting 

Village Fire Station – 32 North Street 
March 16, 2017 – 6:00 PM 

 
Minutes of the Selectmen Meeting of March 16, 2017 
 

Selectmen present:, Patrick A. Briggs, Allen A. Daggett, Edward W. Hutchins, and 
Sheila Matthews-Bull 
 

Selectmen absent: Stuart E. Barwise 
 

Budget Board: Grace Adams, Ted Baker, Judy Barrett, Barbara Barwise, Dan Beard, 
David Betses, Adam Burnett, Doug Dicey, David James, Leo Martin, Dawn Morse, 
Michelle Powell 

    
Others:  Judy Barrett, MaryLou Boucouvalas, Brad Bohon, Jim Burrows, David 

Conway, Michael Davis, Ann Sanders, Alison Kenneway, Jen Lord, Dick Smith, 
Suzanne Stohlman, Laurie Smith, and others.   
 

1. Call to Order.  
 
Vice-Chair Patrick Briggs called the meeting to order at 6:10 PM.    

 
Budget Board Chair Leo Martin called the Budget Board to order.  

 
2. Joint meeting with Budget Board for fiscal year 2016 municipal  
 budget presentation and discussion with town committees, outside 

 agencies, and social services.  
 
Budget Board Chair Leo Martin called the Budget Meeting to order. 

 
Town Manager Laurie Smith mentioned the items on the joint Board’s agenda that 

were open for discussion. 
 
David James of the Budget Board Subcommittee presented their funding 

recommendations. 
 

Representatives of some of the health and welfare social services agencies, 
miscellaneous agencies, and libraries gave their presentations. 
 

Ms. Smith announced the upcoming meeting. 
 
The Budget Board adjourned at 7:21 PM. 
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3. Adjournment. 
 

Motion by Selectman Hutchins, seconded by Selectman Daggett to adjourn.   
Vote:  4-0.   

 
The meeting adjourned at 7:21 PM. 
 

Submitted by Arlene McMurray 
Administrative Assistant 
Minutes taken via online videostream 
 


